Post Annual Meeting 9-11-2\_

Roard Members present: Weeth, Tonjes, Uhlman, Cunningham, and Anderson

Secretary Tonjes distributed thé minutes of the August 20, 2021 meeting.
Cunningham moved to approve. Motion carried.

Treasurer Uhlman distributed the financial report as of August 30, 2021. If
showed assets of $48,123.56, liabilities of $17,210.00, for a balance of
$30,913.51. Cunningham moved to approve. Motion carried.

There was discussion about the drain behind B1

Christmas lights were discussed. Brandon Ross will put up the lights for the same
cost as previous years.

Cunningham moved to pay Uhlman $460.45 for office supplies and also
Cunningham $45.00 for coffee for the annual meeting.

Weeth moved to keep Tonjes and Uhlman to stay in office. Motion carried.
Cunningham moved to adjourn. Motion carried.

Meeting Adjourned.
Secretary,

Hank Tonjes



